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We have been 
working hard all week 
to plan and write our 

own poems in Y2



Using Cuisenaire Rods to identify 
equivalent fractions in Year Five 

Teresa.



Year 1 
composing 

numbers from 6 
to 10 using 5 and 

tens frames.



Year 2 are 
busy learning 

repeated 
additions 

as the beginning 
of multiplication.



Reception 
Mozart enjoyed 

their drama 
workshop on 

Monday. 
They had fun 

meeting 
‘Dolly Dolphin’ 

and
 ‘Sea Creature!’



Thank you to 
PERFORM for 
our exciting 
dance and 

drama workshop 
on Monday. 
Our year 2 

classes had a 
blast.



Year 1 
enjoying an 
underwater 
adventure in 

a drama 
workshop.



What a 
beautiful day!

 
The Nursery 

class enjoyed 
visiting the 

obstacle course.



Watch them 
here: 

https://x.com/i/status/189
6598406082236842

https://x.com/i/status/1896598406082236842
https://x.com/i/status/1896598406082236842


Such a joy to see 
the creativity in 
Reception this 

week!
 For homework, 

the children made 
some fantastic 
models using 

recycled 
materials. 



They shared 
their work with 
their friends.



Some more 
fabulous models in 

Reception 
O'Connor





Our Reception children had a great time learning about Shrove Tuesday! 
They enjoyed tasting delicious pancakes with blueberries while discovering 

the traditions behind the day.



Happy 
Shrove 

Tuesday 
everyone!



Year 3 had a 
fabulous time 
in their STEM 

workshop 
learning 

about light 
and dark.



Their kaleidoscopes were 
great fun to create and 

investigate.
 Thank you to all that 

helped.



In dance Year 3 have 
been learning lots of 

traditional folk dancing 
from around the world.

 
Watch us here doing Greek 

dancing: 
https://x.com/i/status/1896998754936574209

We had to work 
collaboratively as a group 

and it even involved us 
being deer.

https://x.com/i/status/1896998754936574209


Preparing for 
our Ash 

Wednesday 
service. 

Fr. Robert kindly 
led us in prayer.



Nursery children are invited to make a promise during Lent - 
sharing, helping or being kind. During Worship Time the children are 

invited to hang their promise on the Lenten Promise Tree.



A lovely 
service led by 
Father Robert 
to celebrate

 Ash 
Wednesday.



Ash 
Wednesday 

in the 
Nursery - 

preparing our 
Lenten 

Promise Tree. 
Lent time is 

purple time-a 
time to wait 

for Jesus.



Year 6MF 
testing circuits in 

their science 
lesson!



The children's 
creativity was off 

the charts at LEGO 
Club! 

Great job everyone



Nursery 
class 

enjoyed a 
walk around 

the Red 
Shed this 

week. They 
spotted 

Snowdrops 
and burst 
into song!



Guess what 
happened 

next? 



Nursery children are continuing to explore their environment and practise their 
skills. (Can you count to ten before you leave the wobble board?) “I can count to 

ten!”



Year One have had a great start to 
Lent, beginning with Ash Wednesday 

and making their Lenten promises.
 Our class prayer book is underway 

too. 



Join us each 
Thursday 
morning 
before 

school in the 
KS2 hall for 
our Lenten 
reflection.



Please
 read and 

reflect 
together upon 

this week’s 
gospel. 

The theme is

“Lent is a time for drawing 
near to Christ by 
listening to the

word of God and 
celebrating the 

sacraments.” Pope Francis


